

April 26, 2021

State Rep. Deborah L. Ruggiero 78 Columbia Ave. Jamestown, RI 02835

Dear Representative Ruggiero,

St. Mark Catholic Church of 60 Narragansett Avenue, Jamestown, welcomes a restaurant as a new neighbor and so endorses any effort to exempt 53 Narragansett Avenue, (Plat 9 Lot 207 on the Tax Assessors Maps for the Town of Jamestown) from the prohibition of the premises having a liquor license due to its proximity to the Church. We support your efforts to gain that exemption and look forward to welcoming another restaurant to Jamestown across the street from our church, with the understanding that the license to be sought will be one for beer and wine only.

Sincerely,

(Rev.) W. Douglas Grant

Pastor